
Kent Fraud Alert System 
 

 

 

Christmas Fair Sca 

Yes, I am aware that it is currently hotter than the surface of the sun and that 
the sun is shining brightly but criminals never miss an opportunity and are always planning for the 
coming months. Public Protection Kent are already receiving complaints of a Christmas Fair scam 
targeting Kent Residents. These are often posted on Facebook with an invitation to stallholders to 
book a place. Once the money is taken the post disappears leaving the stallholder out of pocket. 

If you think that you may have been a victim of this or any other type of 
scam, then contact your Bank immediately, which you can do by calling 
159 and report it to Action Fraud at www.actionfraud.police.uk or call 
0300 123 2040. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


